
News Release 
 
City of Mansfield, Ohio     Tim Theaker, Mayor 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

For Immediate Release 
 
Date:  October 10, 2018    Contact:  City Engineer’s Office 
                   419-755-9702 
 
Subject:  Longview Avenue Resurfacing   
 
 
Mansfield, Ohio-- 
 
Mayor Theaker announces that Longview Avenue, between Lantz Road and Trimble Road, 

will be closed to through traffic on October 11 and 12, 2018. 

Motorists are urged to use caution when driving the in the construction area.  

 


